Buried Troubles

Margaret Nutt

I buried all my rubbish right down inside the ground,

I buried them nice and deep so they could not be found.

I walked away and left them where they could not be seen,

They weren't my problem anymore at least my house is clean.

As days went by I added more to that pile that I did start,

Then this little bump appeared, so I stepped over to depart.

Each time I added more and more till the pile got quite big,

Now all could see my rubbish that I thought were well hid.

I alone could not climb over the pile that had grown so tall,

I asked the lord to help me because on my own I would fall.

He took me on his shoulders and carried me over the top,

And set me down on the other side, he did not let me drop.

If I had handed him my problems instead of pushing them away,

That pile would never have grown so tall and I would hear him say,

Dear child I will never leave you to struggle with life's ways,

I will forever walk beside you and carry you through those days.

ALTAR TABLE FLOWERS FOR MAY



6th May - Margaret Newman

13th May - Major Anne Crane

20th May - Bram Prince

27th May - Jane Lane

PLEASE NOTE

Major Richard Crowe will be on Sabbatical as from 2nd July until 30th September

Please pray for Richard and also those who will be leading our meetings and those working behind the scenes



Reaching Out

May 2018

Rushden Salvation Army Commanding Officer

Major Richard Crowe Mobile: 07905906533 Quarters: 01933 314738 Hall 01933 353528

Registered Charity No: 214779 & Scotland SC009359

As much as you want to plan your life, it has a way of surprising you with unexpected things that will make you happier than you originally planned.



THURSDAY 17th May at 7.30pm

Rushden Mission Band will be holding a concert in our main hall

Free Entry with a donation collection

Half of the collection will go towards our Corps

Thankyou to The Mission Band

FIRST SUNDAY CHURCH

SUNDAY 3rd June at 6pm

AFRICAN PRAISE

Complimentary refreshments at 5pm



Thursday 14th June - 7pm

A Night For Gambia

Quiz Night & Mini Auction

£4 per ticket



This is Lamin a friend of The Scott Family and their friends Ann and Helen Tarry

He lives in The Gambia.

Lamin is a 34 year old who is the oldest child of his parents. The home that he lives in is owned by his father. He has three little brother and a sister. Lamin is the bread winner along with his brother. They earn very little money but try and look after the family with food and basic needs.

Continued on the next page

We are grateful that Major Richard Crowe who has allowed us to hold this event to support Lamin .The reason is that the home Lamin and his family live in have a roof that is leaking badly with holes in the corrugated roofing.

Our aim is to raise enough money to help pay for the new roof



We are lucky also to have BBC Radio Northampton Football Summariser Tim Oglethorpe who will be our Auctioneer on the night. We also plan to have some of the auction items on Karl and Graeme's facebook page a week before the event in case anyone would like to put a bid in

The British Ambassador of The Gambia Sharon Wardle has emailed Graeme recently and said What a nice gesture we are doing for our Gambian friend and how much she is impressed by the constant generosity of The British people who visit and support The Gambia